
 

 
Gayle Garbolino-Mojica, County Superintendent of Schools 

Troy Tickle, Executive Director, SELPA 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

DATE:  April 22, 2020 
 
TO:  Council of Superintendents 
 
FROM: Troy Tickle, SELPA Executive Director 
 
RE:  Public Hearing Notice 
 
 
Attached is the Public Hearing Notice to be posted on each of your school web sites 
and on your district website. Unique to this particular hearing is that notice is required 
15 days prior to the Hearing. 

The Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service Plan for 2020-2021 will be adopted at a 
public hearing, and notice of this hearing shall be posted in each school in the Local 
Plan Area as directed by Education Code § 56205(b)(1)(2). 

Education Code Section 56205(b)(1) refers to the Annual Budget Plan which allocates 
special education revenue and expenses, as well as Regionalized Services funds to the 
Responsible Local Agency. Education Code Section 56205(b)(2) refers to the Annual 
Service Plan which delineates special education services and programs as operated by 
each Local Education Agency across the SELPA. 

The Hearing is scheduled for May 21, 2020. Please post the Public Hearing Notice no 
later than May 6, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. Thank you for your assistance.       

 

Enclosure 
 

PLEASE POST 
THE ATTACHED NOTICE 

ON EACH SCHOOL WEB SITE 
AND ON THE DISTRICT WEBSITE 


